
Copy/paste the below text to your social media and/or email contacts. We have found this plea 
is more impactful if you can include a photo of your student with their instrument or in uniform, 
and include a short sentence of why band is important to your kid. 
 
AZ Taxpayers who have not donated tax credit for tax year 2024 can still donate any dollar 
amount up until tax day on April 15, 2025 and still get the dollar-for-dollar deduction on their 
2024 taxes!  
 
—-- 
 
 
BEFORE FILING YOUR ARIZONA 2024 TAXES... if you haven't used all of your 2024 
Education Tax Credit, this young musician could use it. They participate in the award 
winning Corona del Sol Marching Band!  
 
Your tax credit contribution can help. It’s a dollar for dollar credit against your tax liability. 
You are telling the AZ government where to put your tax dollars-toward music education.  
 
Here's the link to make the donation: 

Donate Online Link: https://az-tempeunion.intouchreceipting.com/ (click on “create Guest 
account” ) 

Print brochure if mailing in: https://tinyurl.com/yyxzaxhw  

Please make your donation to: 

School: Corona del Sol 

Item: Tax Credit Band 

Student Name: _____________________  

Amount: ANY amount would be appreciated - every dollar helps our student meet their 
goal (married filing jointly can donate up to $400, single filers can donate up to $200) 

If you can contribute, just email or message the receipt to me when you make the 
contribution... and thanks for your support! 
 

https://az-tempeunion.intouchreceipting.com/
https://tinyurl.com/yyxzaxhw

